
 
Hello, 
 
Please know that I support HB 4002. I live in the “plume” of Bull’s Eye Glass in SE Portland. I was 
diagnosed with breast cancer at age 48. I do not have a family history of breast cancer and I do not have 
a (known) genetic risk. I believe environmental influences are to blame and I support HB 4002 to help 
mitigate these risks for others. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy Hamm 
 


